
 
Elohim Great Banquet 
P.O. Box 327, Marshall, IL 62441  
elohimgreatbanquet2010@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Volunteer/Sponsor Scholarship Application 
 
We thank you for listening to God’s call in your life and your willingness to serve on the 
upcoming Great Banquet weekends. By completing this form you are applying for a 
scholarship to reduce the cost of your banquet fees for the upcoming set of weekends. 
Upon completion of this form please email a copy to 
elohimgreatbanquet2010@gmail.com  or return a copy to a current Great Banquet 
board member. You can expect a reply to your submitted application after the next 
board meeting. 
 

1.​ Name: 
 

2.​ Weekend you are applying for: ​ Men’s �    Women’s� 
Spring �   Fall � 
 

3.​ What amount do you need assistance?   
  50% �       75% �          Other: ________ 

 
4.​ In a few words, please tell us why you would like to serve. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signature:___________________________________    Date:__________________ 

 
*EGB community members are eligible for 1 scholarship per calendar year pending any outstanding  balance from a previous weekend. 
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